
Woodlands’Newsletter  12th October  
2020  

Class 02/10/20  

Birch Joshua  

Elm  Mikey S 

Pine  Poppy 

Maple  Max W 

Spruce   Amber 

Willow  Millie 

Aspen  Emily 

Chestnut  Alessia 

Redwood  George 

 

Dear Families, 

Please can you help keep our children safe by: 

 Only arriving at school at your child’s gate time 

 Only 1 adult being with your child/children 

 Waiting on the opposite side of the road if you need to wait for more than 1 gate entry. 

 Leaving the gate as soon as the child is in the school’s care 

 Keeping social distance from staff members when talking to them. 

 Only coming into the Main Reception if your queries cannot be dealt with over the telephone. 

 When collecting your children can you wait as near to the hedge as possible,  or on the 
opposite side of the road, to allow children leaving the school to be able to walk on the path. 

Thank you from The Woodlands Team 

School Website 

We have been updating and adding to our school website– this is the first place to look for any information 

It includes dates, newsletters, letters home and class information. 

 

It also includes Remote learning and a host of links to other activities 

www.woodlands.staffs.sch.uk 

Best House Attendance 

WE  2/10  Peel  

99.32%   

WE  9/10  Peel 

Best Class Attendance 

WE  2/10  Ash 100% 

WE   9/10  Ash 99.47% 

Whole School Attendance 

WE  2/10    98.25% 

WE   9/10   97.52% 

Year to date  97.6% 

Attendance: well done to... 

Phrase of the Week:                       A big journey starts with a small step. 

Congratulations to our WOW pupils this week 

Our goal is  at least 97.5% 

09/10/20  

Alexi-Grace  

 Cody S 

 Freddie S 

 Mollie 

 Frankie 

 Spohie 

 Ethan 

 Chestnut 

 Ruby W 

Team Points 

                   2.10.20             9.10.20 

 

Peel   190              280 

Ethelfleda 195              267 

Grazier  153              241 

Offa  171              192 

Contact us   Breakfast club bookings bc@woodlands.staffs.sch.uk 

HSL@woodlands.staffs.sch.uk 

All other enquiries: office@woodlands.staffs.sch.uk  Telephone : 01827 429020  

(office open 8.00am—4.00pm) 



 

Harvest Donations 

Last week the children learned about Harvest.  Usually we would have a class assembly, 
but this year we had a ‘virtual’ assembly in school.  As part of this the children were 
asked to join the school in showing gratitude for what we have and then sharing with   
others. 

 

WOW—We are very grateful for all of your donations, they will make 
a huge difference to the local community.  The food will be donated 

to our local Foodbank.  Thank you again! 

FSM 

If you think your may be entitled to Free School Meals then complete a brief form on 
www.staffordshire.gov.uk/freeschoolmeals.  This will only take about 5 minutes to complete and you 
will get an instant decision.  Please remember that all children that have gone into our year 3 will no 
longer be entitled to the Universal Free School Meals Scheme as this is only available from Reception to 
year 2.  

EY 

Early Years pupils are entitled to free lunches– this includes sandwiches. We encourage families to order 
a school dinner, whether hot or sandwiches for their child. 

School Dates: 

Tuesday 13th October  -  Year 5 & 6 Forest Day 

Wednesday 14th October  -  Pine Forest Day  

Thursday 15th October   -  Elm Forest Day 

Friday 23rd October  -  inset day (school closed) 

Monday 26th October to Friday 30th October -  school closed , half term. 

Monday 2nd November  -  new half term starts. 

Monday 30th November  -  inset day (school closed) 

Tuesday 8th December -  flu vaccination (all school); more information will follow nearer                  
     the date. 

Monday 21st December to Friday 1st January—Christmas Holidays. 

Monday 4th January 2021 -  Spring Term starts. 


